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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Aurora
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-aurora

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Bordeaux
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-bordeaux

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Cipria
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-cipria

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Pesco
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-pesco

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Gelo
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-gelo

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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Fabrics - Grigoletto - Lario

Lario - Kiwi
da: Grigoletto Filati

Modello: STOGRI-lario-kiwi

Perfectly matching the others cotton, Made in Italy
fabrics from Grigoletto (Adige, Arno, Bolsena, Garda),
this wonderful, 100% cotton, yarn-dyed fabric has a
"mixed melange" color and is ideal for any creative
sewing project, as well as for home-decor accessories
(tableclothes, runners, curtains, sofa covers and so
on). Simply use it with any of the above-mentioned
cotton fabrics, or alone, to give a color touch to any
room and project.
180 cm wide. The price displayed is for 1 meter.

Price: € 14.00 (incl. VAT)
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